
Searching for Sophie in the
Náprstek Museum
Poppy  Gerrard-Abbott,  an  Erasmus  student  studying  BA
Humanities at the Faculty of Arts, visited the Náprstek Museum
of Asian, African and American Cultures at Betlémské náměstí,
Prague,  with  a  group  of  Czech  school  children  who  were
completing  an  interesting  programme  called  Searching  for
Sophie,  created  and  supported  by  the  Faculty  of  Arts  at
Charles University in Prague.

Searching for Sophie in the Náprstek Museum: My Afternoon with
some Czech Schoolchildren [iForum, 17/12/2013]
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